
 

IFCS-2011 conference in conjunction with GfKl-DAGM meeting   

August 30 -- September 2, 2011 

Frankfurt, Germany 

  

The IFCS Council decided that the IFCS-2011 conference will be organized in conjunction with 

the 2011 annual meeting of GfKl (jointly organized with the German Association for Pattern 

Recognition DAGM) from August 30 to September 2, 2011  in Frankfurt (Germany).  

In particular, a one-day IFCS Symposium will be organized on 30th August, 2011 (i.e., the day 
before the actual GfKl-DAGM meeting), with IFCS keynote speakers, IFCS plenary and 

parallel sessions, and the IFCS Presidential address.   

Participants of the IFCS symposium will  also attend the actual GfKl/DAGM conference from 

31st August until 2nd September, 2011 for which IFCS will act as the international partner of 

GfKl.  

Participants of the IFCS symposium may submit papers for the GfKl/DAGM conference, for 

which IFCS can also nominate invited speakers.  

More information on the IFCS-2011 conference will be included in the forthcoming IFCS 

Newsletter.  


